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Kantner, Libby (CI-StPaul)

From: Michael Jon Olson <michaeljon@hamlinemidway.org>
Sent: Wednesday, May 23, 2018 10:44 AM
To: Kantner, Libby (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Laura Tober
Subject: Expansion of Can Can Wonderland CDD

Libby, 
  
I left you a voicemail message last week indicating HMC’s support for expanding the Can Can Wonderland Commercial 
Development District to allow for an additional liquor license.  Please let me know if Samantha needs a more formal 
statement from HMC. 
  
Cheers, 
  
Michael Jon Olson 
Executive Director 
Hamline Midway Coalition 
651-494-7682 
  
  


